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We are looking for a full time permanent Math teacher to join us at Holsworthy Community College.  There are currently two full time and three part-time teachers, one of whom is a member of the Senior Leadership Team, who are mathematics specialists in the Faculty.  Teachers are largely based in their own teaching rooms.  We are very fortunate in having a specialist Teaching Assistants who works throughout Years 7 – 11, both supporting whole classes in lessons and carrying out additional small group and one to one intervention sessions.

Student groups are set by ability, with pre and post-tests.  We follow a traditional three-year Key Stage 3 curriculum, our aim being to develop students’ mathematical skills in a variety of challenging ways.  Our main resource is currently the Pearson scheme of work with other resources such as Ten Ticks, Mathsbox and Mathswatch.  These resources are regularly used during lessons as well as for homework.

At GCSE, students are taught in preparation for the Edexcel linear examinations.  In 2017, 72% of students achieved grades 9-4 with 14% students achieving 9-7.
The key aims of the Faculty are to develop students’ mathematical thinking and problem solving skills. Therefore, we are looking to appoint an individual who has the necessary skills and commitment to motivate students to reach their potential whatever their age or ability.  The successful candidate will be enthusiastic and hardworking, a team player with a good sense of humour and, above all, will be committed to ensuring students enjoy and become confident with their mathematics within a safe environment.  You will be required to work with Years 7 to 11.
This is a very exciting time for Holsworthy Community College, which recognises the importance of Maths and totally supports its development and progress.  The successful candidate would be joining a very friendly and professional team.  As part of our curriculum, there will be the opportunity for staff to have a further twelve hours of Continuing Professional Development during timetabled lessons.  We are part of the Dartmoor Multi Academy Trust and are a member of the Dartmoor Teaching Schools Alliance therefore; there are many opportunities for training, support and sharing best practice.  There has never been a better time to join our College!  We wish you every success with your application. 
If you would like further details, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Williams, Head of School for an informal chat.


Daryll Chapman, Chief Executive Officer, Dartmoor Multi-Academy Trust
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